
 

Vendor and Sponsor Opportunities 
12th Annual Alabama Invasive Plant Council Meeting 

May 20, 2014, Monte Sano State Park, Huntsville, AL. 

 

This year, the conference will cover topics related to research, management, outreach, education, and 
policy issues regarding invasive species in Alabama and the southeastern US.  

We would like to invite you to attend this exciting meeting and give you the opportunity to build new 
relationships and support exotic pest plant control by registering as a Sponsor and/or Vendor.  
Sponsorship and Vendor support has always been critical to the success of this meeting and 2014 will 
be no exception. Your generous contributions will be most appreciated.  As always, the meeting will 
provide an excellent forum for you to exhibit your products and services and to interact with key 
people and organizations involved in invasive plant management in the region.  We are confident that 
your time and investment in this well attended meeting will be worthwhile. 

Over the last five years, we have had approximately 140-175 attendees in attendance. This will be a 
one day meeting and run from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm. We will have breaks mid-morning and mid-
afternoon and both breaks will be centered in the Vendor display area.   

Vendor and Sponsor Opportunities: 

The Basic Vendor package includes booth space, lunch, and breaks.  Silver sponsors will be 
recognized at each session on the meeting.  Gold sponsors will be recognized at each session and 
have posters displayed with their name. Platinum sponsors will be recognized at each session, have 
posters displayed with their name and special recognition in the printed agenda.  Vendor space is 
limited, so please get your registration in early! 

Display only:  $200 
Silver Sponsor: $300 
Gold Sponsor:  $400 
Platinum Sponsor: $600 

 
Vendor sponsor registration is online this year at:  http://www.eventbrite.com/e/alabama-invasive-
plant-council-2014-annual-conference-tickets-11154859485 
 
Additional conference information can be found at: http://www.se-eppc.org/alabama/ 
 
Please call or email Stephen Enloe (334) 844-8928, sfe0001@auburn.edu if you have any questions.  


